
July 5, 1919 
Barry B. Plesce 
156 N. Laurel St. 
Hazleton, Penna. 18201 

Mr. Harold deisberg 
Route 12 
Old Reciever Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I haven't recieved anything else from the FBI as of yet 
but I'm expecting the Doyle snd the Hughes films soon. 

Mr. Weisberg I hate to harp on the same thing, but can 
you help me out on the Couch or the Weigman films and contact prints? 

['his wouli be of great assisstance considering today I 

phoned Ihd cirinshurg libary to ask about the Couch film, they told 

me that they have the film but the price for a print is so high, I 

don't believe anyone could afford. it. They wanted $25.00 a foot for 
the film, I could not afford it at that price, now I know some other 

researchers have these two films, namely F. Newcomb, but everytime I 

write to him, he replys back that he will sell me these prints and 

then I don't hear from him again for six months. 

Mr. Weisberg any information that you can give me on the 

two films would be much appreciated, can you help me out? 

Since ely Y urs, 

BBP:jp 

P.S. 	I'll send down the documents on the Doyle and Hughe films as 

soon as possible when I get them 	 
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